
Strike action against Veolia's plans for job cuts
 France 

Unions at the Veolia water company have announced strike action in protest at the 
company's latest plans for restructuring, the fourth in three years. The unions are 
angry that a further 572 jobs are due to go by 2019 after 2000 have already been 
cut since 2014. They are particularly concerned that this time the company has not 
ruled out compulsory redundancies which the unions say would be the first for the 
sector. The unions say the cuts aren't justified in terms of the company's economic 
performance and they want the company to withdraw the threat of compulsory 
redundancies and begin a proper process of negotiation that would allow for 
retraining of workers.
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